
THE TRANSFIGURATION 

CATHOLIC CHURCH                                                                                                         

KENSAL RISE                                                                                                        

Chamberlayne Road, NW10 3HT    

                                                            

29th SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME               22nd October 2023 

 

PARISH TEAM 

Parish Priest                                

Monsignor Roger Reader         

rogerreader@rcdow.org.uk       

Assistant Priest                                

Fr Allan Alvarado Gil                   

allanalvarado@rcdow.org.uk                

 

__________________________ 

 

Italian Chaplaincy                                  

Fr Natalino Mignolli  

 

_____________________________                       

Parish Secretary                            

Chelsea Bottomley                          

kensalrise@rcdow.org.uk              

Parish office open: Mondays, 

Tuesdays, Wednesdays & 

Thursdays 9:30am - 2:00pm 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - -                               

Sunday Masses: (Sat 5pm) 

Sun 8am &10am                                       

Italian Mass: Sun 11:30am                     

Weekday Masses: Mon, Tues, 

Wed, Thurs & Fri 10am                                        

Confession: Sat 4pm before 

Mass or by appointment                 

Exposition: Tuesday,                  

Wednesday, Thursday & Friday 

before Mass                                                   

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

LAST WEEKS OFFERING                 

£477.20                     

SEPTEMBER’S STANDING ORDERS  

£3,092.50                                     
CONTACTLESS INCOME    

£479.46 

Thank you for your                                       

contribution to the Parish! 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -                                    

This Parish is part of Westminster  

Roman Catholic Diocesan Trust 

(WRCDT) Registered Charity No: 

233699 

 
PLEASE PRAY FOR ALL THOSE IN THE PARISH WHO ARE SICK AND/OR HOUSEBOUND                                 

AND ALSO THOSE WHO HAVE NOBODY ELSE TO PRAY FOR THEM 

MASS INTENTIONS                                                                

21st October 2023 - 28th October 2023 

Date Time Intention 

Sat 21st 5pm People of the Parish 

Sun 22nd 8am Anna & Stefan Zawadzki RIP 

 10am Denis Murphy (Anniversary) 

 11:30am Italian Mass 

Mon 23rd 10am Teresa Barun RIP 

Tues 24th 10am Kathleen Doyle RIP 

Wed 25th 10am Teresa Barun RIP 

Thur 26th 10am Liz Tighe (Anniversary) 

Fri 27th 10am Teresa Barun RIP 

Sat 28th 5pm Rekindling of love between an estranged couple 

Main Altar Sanctuary Lamp Alice Sheehan RIP 

Sacred Heart Noreen Fahey Collins RIP 

 Our Lady Denis Murphy (Anniversary) 

ALICE SHEEHAN RIP                                                                  
The funeral for the late Alice Sheehan will take place here on 

Tuesday 31st October at 11am.                                                    
Please keep Alice and her family in your prayers during this 

difficult time. 
 

APPEAL FOR OUR FINANCE COMMITTEE                                    
We are seeking an accountant to join our fantastic Finance 

Committee who meet 4 times a year.                                                         
Please speak to Monsignor Roger or Fr Allan if you can help 

your Parish.  

 CAFOD calls on UK government to protect citizens in             
Israel-Gaza conflict                                                                          

We, at CAFOD, are joining the calls of faith leaders from 
around the world, including Pope Francis, who have called for 

an immediate cessation of all violence.                                                   
In a joint statement, 12 aid agencies - Oxfam GB, Action 

Against Hunger, War Child, Islamic Relief, Christian Aid, 
CAFOD, Plan International UK, Humanity and Inclusion, 

Action Aid UK, Medical Aid for Palestinians, Care                          
International UK, Norwegian Refugee Council - said:                     

“We are horrified by the escalating violence in recent days and 
the mounting civilian death toll in Israel, Gaza and the West 

Bank. Nothing can ever justify the deliberate targeting of               
civilians; hostage taking; cutting off food and water supplies; 
and indiscriminate and disproportionate military attacks.” 

In Israel, at least 1300 Israelis and foreign nationals have been 
killed. Nearly 1900 Palestinians have been killed in Gaza, and 

scores of people have died in the West Bank.  Hundreds of 
thousands of Palestinians have been displaced from their 

homes. The priority now must be to prevent further suffering. 
The UK should be using its influence to ensure International 
Humanitarian Law is upheld, that civilians are protected in 

accordance with those laws, and that they have access to                   
critical lifesaving humanitarian support. If you would like to 
find out more information on how you can help, with prayer 

or by contacting the Foreign Secretery, please visit 
cafod.org.uk/news/emergencies-news/cafod-calls-on-uk-

government-to-protect-citizens-in-israel-gaza-conflict  

PRIMARY SCHOOL FORMS                                                                             
Dates for Certificates of Catholic Practice for Primary School 
Application Forms will be announced after the Half Term.   

ENTRANCE 704    Praise the Lord! Ye heavens adore  

KYRIE, GLORIA,                  

SANCTUS  &  AGNUS DEI 
German Mass 

GOSPEL ACC 534     

OFFERTORY 821    The kingdom of God   

MEMORIAL ACC Missa Simplex 

OUR FATHER Said 

COMMUNION 364    O Mother blest 

RECESSIONAL 768    Our God reigns 

HYMNS FOR SUNDAY 10am MASS Tel: 020 454 23716 

Email: kensalrise@rcdow.org.uk                        

Web: www.transfigparishkensalrise.org.uk      

Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/COTTKR 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION & CONFIRMATION NEWS 
The deadline to hand these forms back in to the Parish Office is 

4th November 2023.  
 

MASS INTENTIONS DIARY UPDATE                              
The Mass Intentions for 2023 are now full.  

Due to a funeral taking place here on Tuesday 31st                
October, the 2024 diary will now be opening for bookings 
from Wednesday 1st November 2023 after 10am Mass in 

the Parish Office.  
 

HOLY SOULS                                                                              
Holy Souls envelopes are now available from the Porch. 
Please use the forms provided, and return through the 

Presbytery letterbox in the envelope with your donation 
inside.  

 

 

PARISH OFFICE                                                                      
The Parish Office will be closed from Friday 20th October 

until Tuesday 31stt October. If you have an urgent en-
quiry, please call Fr Allan Alvarado Gil on 0204 542 3716 
or email allanalvarado@rcdow.org.uk The office email will 

not be monitored during this time.  
Please continue to return the Communion and                        

Confirmation application forms through the Presbytery 
letterbox. These will be processed before the deadline 

date.  
Thank you, and have a lovely half term.  

65th ANNUAL BUFFET DANCE                                        
The Meath Association of London                                       

at Mazenod Social Club, Quex Road, Kilburn, NW6 4LS 
on Saturday 28th October. 8:30pm til late. Music by    

Johnny McGovern. Tickets £15. Please speak to Kathy 
Slevin after Mass to obtain a ticket.  

 

Dear Monsignor Roger, Fr Allan, Chelsea and Parishioners, 
 

My sincere thanks for the celebration organised for my 50th Anniversary 
of Ordination in the Priesthood. It was wonderful.  

Thank you for the affection shown to me, not only on this special                   
occasion but also throughout the years of my priestly ministry in Kensal 
Rise. Thank you for all the beautiful cards with your wishes, and thank 
you for your generosity.  

Each and every one of you are very much in my prayers. I can see now 
that I am getting older. I do not have the strength inside me that I used 
to have. But I can still pray, even more than before. I promise that you 
are very much in my mind, my heart and my prayers. 

God bless you all. 
 

Fr Natalino          


